
 

MAKING WOMEN’S SAFETY  

A MAN’S ISSUE TOO 

 
The White Ribbon Campaign is a global movement of men & boys working to end male violence against women & girls 

FRIDAY 22ND NOVEMBER 

COMMUNITY MARCH & SERVICE 

Bringing the community together to foster respect, healthy relationships, and a safer environment for women & children. 

 

• 10.30am – Join the march through the city. 
 

Assemble outside the Bunbury Regional Art Galleries at 10.30am for a 10.45am start. 
Wear white or your work gear to represent your business or service. 

 

 

• 11am commemorative service at ANZAC Park Bunbury CBD.  
 

This years’ service will feature two inspiring guest speakers sharing some of their experiences 
of surviving family violence & the laying of wreaths in remembrance by individuals, families and 
organisations.                                                                                    *No RSVP for wreaths required. 

 
 

 


